
April 15, 2011 
 

TOWA Corporation 
 

 Server Maintenance Information  
 

TOWA Web server maintenance will be performed on  
 
 

April 23, 2011  from  8:00  to  15:00 (Japan time) 
 

As a result of this maintenance, access to the TOWA Website will not be 
possible during this time.  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

 


